Masala Hospitality Group
210 Savannah Road, Lewes, De. 19958
March 12/19

Board of Public Works
City of Lewes, DE

We are writing to request extended payment terms on the wau>r ar d sewer
impact fees. When asked early on, we were told there probably woulc not be a
connection fee.

Subsequently we were told that there will be a‘<»mbin :d fee of nearly
$35,000.00. This un-budgeted expense would cau-e a hai'=\iip on our new
business.

The resolution we seek would be to p2v £2W $5,000.00 down at time of
connection and the balance in 12 monthly puyr ents.

We feel our restaurant wilai'd \» th 2 fabric of The City of Lewes by
improving the street scape, provi<ing ) >cal employment, and broadening dining
opportunities by bringing we-ld class ethnic dining to Lewes.

We want to be ge«d coi, orate citizens, and hope that you will help us with

this temporary budgZt ho.*fall so we can proceed with our planned opening in
May.

Thank you for your Consideration,

W
>

Gyanendra Gupta, Executive Chef/ Owner
Masala Hospitality Group






